KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

T
MEMORANDUM
TO: Kaycee Hathaway R
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner 1l {
DATE: July 8, 2014

SUBJECT: Thorp School District VA-14-00003

The Department of Public Works has reviewed the application for the Thorp School District
Variance and has no comments.
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